
ANNOUNCEMENT
15 September 2020

CHANGE IN OVERSIGHT BOARD MEMBER

Emirates REIT is pleased to announce that, effective today, Mr. Abdulla Alashram has joined the Oversight Board. Mr.
Alashram is  currently  the Group CEO of  Emirates  Post  and is  a  member of  several  boards,  including Wall  Street
Exchange and the Chairman of the Electronic Documents Centre. 

He replaces Mr. Fahad Kazim who has resigned from the Oversight Board to take a position with a leading accounting
firm.

Sylvain Vieujot, CEO of Equitativa (Dubai) Limited, said: “I would like to thank Fahad Kazim for his time and contribution
to Emirates REIT. We welcome Abdulla Alashram to the Oversight Board and look forward to working with him on the
continued development and management of the REIT."
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